
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FPNA supports the design of the library/health center and 
approves of limited changes to the zoning code to accommodate it. 
We suggest that the waiver of front and side setbacks should be 
limited to floors above the street level, as this supports the Alton 
Road Overlay intentions of large pedestrian sidewalks and rear 
setbacks shifting the massing to Alton Road. 


